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Chairs Report for AGM
12th October 2021
I think this is the hardest but also the easiest Chairs Report I have had to write for this year. We have had a tough few years and the past year has been very difficult for everyone associated with the school, for Pupils, staff and parents and the impact Covid 19 and restrictions has had on us all. In regards to Friends of Errington, the pandemic and restrictions has had a massive impact on us and the number of events we carried out over the last year. We didn’t have any face to face or virtual events and fundraising has been very limited. We ran 100 club last year that was very successful and raised £350. We also did Christmas cards with class fundraising and Santa letters that were also very popular. The sponsored read was also a success and the £400 that was raised by this has been spent on new books for the library by Mrs Graham that are located in the reception area of the school.
Personally, I feel we need to take all that has happened in the past year as a positive and use it as an opportunity to start afresh and remould the PTA, we recently had a very positive committee meeting where we discussed how we would like to move the PTA forward and make some, what I feel are really positive changes. One thing I would really like us to focus on this year as a PTA is to reach out and try to form links again with parents and families in the school and also to try and put Friends of Errington and the school on the map within the community.
 I say this every year, I am so proud of our little team of volunteers, we are like a little family and the hard work, commitment and dedication that you all show to the school and the PTA is amazing and it is really lovely to have new volunteers who are ready to embrace the crazy PTA life. I am also very excited about working with Mrs Rule and the visions she has for the PTA and for school and I really feel that now is finally the time for Errington to shine.
Liz Talbot

